
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Inspection training 

Date: 05 September 2018 

Ref: 170884 

Asked by:  

Paul Blomfield (Sheffield Central) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, what training the 

Department has provided to Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority frontline 

inspection officials on the (a) identification of indicators of gender based violence 

and (b) harassment at work. 

Response:  

The Department does not provide training to Gangmasters and Labour Abuse 

Authority (GLAA) frontline inspection officials on these matters. The GLAA is 

responsible for training its staff. 

 
 


